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HIGHLAND WAY PM 3.19, 3.24, 3.73, 3.91, & 5.45 

STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

Road Closure 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that work is continuing on 

Highland Way at post miles 3.19, 3.24, 3.73, 3.91, and 5.45 and that traffic delays will continue through 

Friday, October 30, 2020.  Additionally, beginning Thursday, July 30, through Friday, September 11, 

2020, the road will be closed to through traffic from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 

p.m. on a daily basis.  These road closures and delays are necessary for construction of soldier pile 

retaining walls and roadway improvements.  Temporary stop signs and traffic signals will continue to 

operate for the duration of the project.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public 

to avoid these areas if possible and to expect delays.  Up to date information on County maintained 

roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  July 28, 2020  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Cristina Crocker 
  (831) 477-3956 
  Cristina.crocker@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Lane Grover, Gordon Ball Inc. 
        (925) 260-2116 
  Lgrover@ballconco.com 
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